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STRIKE ACTION 

 

There is further planned Strike Action on 

Tuesday 28th February 2023. Please look out for 

a letter which will have been sent home this 

week setting out further details of this.  



                                                          

                                                                                                 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY LEARNING SESSION YEARS 3 and 4 

 

We posted a leaflet with regard to a Family 

Learning Session in last week’s Newsletter. This 

stated that the session would start on Monday 

27th February but as this is a Teacher Training 

Day we have asked for this to be put back by a 

week so the start date for this session will now 

be on Monday 6th March.  

AUTISM PARENT COURSE 

For anyone who has signed up 

to the Autism Course in School. 

This will now take place on a 

Wednesday afternoon starting 

8th March 2023. This will take 

place between 2:00pm and 

3:00pm.  

MISS TODD 

We will be saying goodbye to Miss Todd today. She 

has been in Year 3 and 4 for the last few months and 

has been absolutely amazing! The children and staff 

will miss her lots and will hopefully see her in the 

future!  



World Book Day @ Cambois 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd March – Information for parents 

 

It is World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March and this is how we will be celebrating at Cambois 

Primary; 

 

Book Tokens and Books: 

We have collected a range of books using the book tokens and will be handing these books out to 

the children on the day. 

 

“Read where you please” challenge: 

Over the half-term holiday, we would love to see the places where you love to read. Take a picture 

of yourself reading in a curious/adventurous/unusual place. I will be sharing these in an assembly on 

World Book Day. There will be a prize for the most adventurous photo for EYFS, Y1-2, Y3-4 and Y5-6. 

Parents can email in the photo to admin email account no later than Wednesday 1st March at 

9am.   

 

Story-time: 

Each class teacher will be picking a story to be shared with children in the afternoon. They are going 

to “pitch” this book during the assembly. The children will then get to choose which teacher they 

would like to go and listen to share their story and will go to that class in the afternoon. 

 

Pupil Voice – What we’ve read so far: 

During World Book Day the children are going to express themselves and talk about their love of the 

books and texts we have shared so far this year. They can compare and link these to stories they 

already love and we will be sharing a school display to celebrate the stories and love of reading. 

 

Book Swap: 

Children can bring in a book from home that they no longer read and bring it to a shared table in the 

hall. At the end of the school day, those children can return to that table to see a full selection that 

they can swap their books for a new book. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

               PE DAYS: 

o Early Years – Tuesday and Friday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Year 3 Swimming 

 

• Every Wednesday – Reception Swimming 

 

• Friday 17th February – School closes for half term.  

 

• Monday 27th February 2023 – Teacher Training Day. 

 

• Wednesday 1st March at 9:00am – Deadline for Read Where you Please 

competition. 

 

• Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 

 

• Monday 6th March 2023 – Family Learning Session – Years 3 & 4 (Four 

week course) 

 

• Wednesday 8th March – Autism Course for Parents (four week course) 

 

 

 

 

                             

 


